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Special Meeting/Public Vote 

Notice/Warning 

 
The Village of Manchester Board of Trustees will meet on Monday, June 3, 2024 at 

4:30 pm at the Village Courthouse, 45 Union Street, Manchester to hold a Special 

Meeting (prior to the Regular Meeting of the Board) for discussion and to hold a 

Public Vote on the hiring of a full-time Village Manager to the Village staff.   

 

For Vote: Shall the Village of Manchester adopt the town manager form of 

governance in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 37 Title 24 of the 

Vermont Statutes Annotated? (Amended 2019, No. 67, §21.) 

 

You may contact the Village of Manchester Offices for additional information: (802) 

362-1515. 

 

Please note:  You must be a registered voter in the Village of Manchester to vote 

during this Special Meeting.  You may register to vote as a Village Resident with the 

Town of Manchester Clerk’s Office up to and including the date of this meeting. 

 

   Respectfully Submitted, 

        Donald Brodie, Clerk 

 
 

Your opinion matters to the Village of Manchester Board of Trustees. 
If you are interested in the above-mentioned topic and you are unable to attend the meeting, 

please forward your comments to:  office@villageofmanchester.com.   
All comments received will be provided to the Board of Trustees prior to any vote. 
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